
 

3761 County Hwy. A 

Rhinelander, Wisconsin 54501  

 

Greetings:        September 3, 2021 

 

It’s hard to believe its that time of year again.  I hope everyone had a great summer.  

Northwoods summers sure go by by fast.  We can also hope for a beautiful fall.  Before we 

know it that wonderful white stuff will be falling from the skies. 

On May 8, 2021 Pitlik’s Sand Beach Resort hosted our annual Landowner and Member 

Appreciation dinner.  Pitlik’s Resort would like to donate this meal to the club as a thank you to 

all the landowners that make our Sugar Camp trail system one of the finest in the Northwoods.  

A huge THANK YOU goes out to the Pitlik and the Wick families for their generosity.    

Elections were held at the April 2021 meeting.  All officers and directors will remain the same.  

See list below. 

All AWSC memberships have expired.  It’s time to renew your SCSC membership, which will 

activate your AWSC membership, which will allow you to purchase discounted trail passes.  A 

snail mail form is attached to the email, or you can join online.   For those of you that have 

already renewed, Thank You very much for joining our club.  Your AWSC membership will be 

active very soon.  All AWSC sign up and inquiries can be done at AWSC.org 

The guys will be out mowing and brushing the trails very soon. 

www.sugarcampsnowmobileclub.org 

We hope to see you at the next meeting, Tuesday September 7th 7:00 

p.m., at the Sugar Camp fire shed meeting room. 

 

 Chris Rhode, President    Scott Schwalbe, Director 

 Chris Dobbins, Vice President   Scott Wick, Director 

 Debby Running, Treasurer    Ben Bauknecht, Director 

 Gloria Hanson, Secretary    Jim Running, Director 

http://www.sugarcampsnowmobileclub.org/

